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October 3, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1314 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

I am enclosing a copy of the final report now received from Army
officials concerning the case of Private Martin Huerta.

Dr. Hector, I regret the unfavorable outcome of this case but
want to assure you that I was more than happy to express my personal
interest in Martin's behalf. After reviewing the enclosed, please
advise me if there is any further inquiries I can make in Martin's
behalf or if it is his intention to file for a hardship discharge.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

ohn You

Encl.



